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Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I strongly recommend the approval to purchase the highly effective immunization
Nirsevimab to protect our children from RSV. This investment is cost-effective by
preventing emergency care visits and hospitalizations. The immunization, which is
currently recommend by the CDC for all babies less than 8 months of age,  has been
proven to prevent severe RSV disease, which as a family physician I have seen way too
often while serving in our county facilities for the last 15 years. 
  

Carlos O'Bryan, M.D., FAAFP
Pronouns: he/him/el
VCMC Family Medicine Residency Core Faculty
300 Hillmont Ave. Building 340
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